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2021 Service Hours: 

Have your service hours completed before the snow even melts!! 

We still have a few openings on our snow removal crews for: Jan-Feb & March 

2021 

1 person to work as a team of 2 for snow removal from sidewalks, classroom and 

Clubhouse entrances and all range entrances for the month of Feb OR March 
1 person to keep trap area’s cleaned (shovel and snow blown) for the month of 

March 

1 person to work as a team of 2 for snow removal on ranges to and along target 

lines. Jan OR Feb OR March 

One month completes your 18 hours of service for 2021. 

Please note: you are committed to the entire month. Depending on our snowfall, 

you may be working more than 18 hours, but you may also be working less-it’s a 
gamble. 

Must have a flexible schedule 

For more information or to sign up, please contact Teresa  

GM@oakdalegunclub.org or 651-354-5544 

SPECIAL NOTES: 
___________________________________________ 

Lights are being left on at the ranges. 

Please Turn Out The Lights On The Ranges When 

Done Shooting.   It would be appreciated.  

Dean, Building and Grounds 

___________________________________________ 

Safety and Security 

Looking for an electrician for some wiring needs on 

the security system. Please contact Patrick McNeil 

Security@oakdalegunclub.org  (651) 226-1580 

___________________________________________ 

Missing Green Rifle Sled 

Will the member who took the green cadwell rifle 

sled from the clubhouse (it was sitting on a table) a 

couple of weeks ago please return it. 

The owner would like it back. 

Please return it to the Clubhouse. 

Thank-You 

Teresa 

___________________________________________ 

2021 Renewal Form 

The renewal form has been updated . Boxes were 

added to the form to indicate change in contact 

information. Form can be found in the body of this 

newsletter. 

___________________________________________ 

Contact Information Change 

Until the new website is released, Please send notice 

of any contact information change to the Secretary. 

We will then update your profile.  

___________________________________________ 

BOARD OF DIRECTOR ELECTION RESULTS 
Due to no annual meeting this year, the voting was executed by mail in 

Ballots. 
Election Judge was Patrick McNeil 

1394 Ballots were mailed out with stamped return envelopes 
 17 were returned , unable to be Delivered 

 406 were received 

  358 were mailed back 
   48 were dropped off at the club 

That is a 3.4% return on votes. 
Note: there were no candidates for Newsletter. Write-in votes were not valid. 

Total votes received in the box left of the candidate’s name. 

President  Vice President 

366 Tom Mader  216 Tom Baker 

    159 Brian Hagen 

   

Secretary  Treasure 

367 Duane Wilhelm  371 Bill Gacki 

         

Chief Instructor  Match 

369 Charlie Ames  299 Tom Acheson 

         

Legislative  Long Range Planning 

361 Dave Duepner  360 Herb Owen 

       

Building & Grounds  Trap 

365 Dean Cody  363 Daryll Olson 

       

IT  Marketing & PR 

363 Tom Etzel  364 Gail Angone 

       

Safety & Security  Youth 

362 Patrick McNeil  365 Terry Derosier 

mailto:GM@oakdalegunclub.org
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Annual Board of Director Reports for 2020 

2020 Marketing Director Report 

Gail Angone 

Installed new Oakdale Gun Club Entrance Sign  

Updated, organized, and reformatted content for new OGC website, took new pictures of each range.   

Created yearly OGC brochure and other marketing materials.  

Oversee advertising and monitoring of Facebook and Twitter.   

Organized and scheduled gun shows for the year, created promo materials and scheduled member volunteers.  

Submitted application and insurance info for Washington County Fair.   Provided WCF team with promotional materials.  

Submitted application to attend National Night Out in Lake Elmo.  Arranged for volunteers, provided promo materials.   

Assisting OGC members on Trap Machine Training course.   

2020 Trap Director Report 

Daryll Olson 

Amidst another successful year, there are behind the scenes activities going on to enhance the trap range in the future as well ob-

vious changes or improvements. 

Trap and RSO Training was conducted again in April for those whose three-year time frame has expired as well as the new 

members.  As usual there are always members who are unable to attend trap and RSO training for various reasons.  There-

fore, behind the scenes there is some activity going on to create a video for all OGC members to watch at their leisure in lieu 

of attending the usual Trap land RSO scheduled training.  A quiz will also be included. 

A spare trap machine has been purchased to use should one go down for an extended period. 

All trap machines need to be armed before certain adjustments can be made.  Trap one requires one to walk in front of the 

armed machine to make toe adjustments.  Progress is being made to rid the machine of the safety issue.  Hopefully, this 

Spring we will see the change made. 

I am trying to get the ground prepared and a storage container for targets.  It does not make sense to store pallets of targets 

in a heated garage, and the location of the container will be closer to the trap range. 

I have seen an increase of broken wires in the voice callers.   Handles and different carts have been provided to aid in different 

handling of the voice callers to help reduce the wire breakage. 

I have been making inquiries for lead reclamation from the trap range.  That could result in a lucrative venture.  

 2020 Chief Instructor  Report 

Charley Ames 

This year we have made some changes to acceptance of new members.  First of all, social distancing has limited the number of 

new members in the classroom for orientation to fifteen. Also, we are now allowing people to join as we receive inquiries from 

information on our website up until July with their dues prorated. These changes required me to conduct eleven orientation 

classes this year. The number of new members was 158. I look forward to continuing in my role as Chief Instructor in the com-

ing year as things slowly get back to some sense of normal.  

 2020 Newsletter Report 

Neil Diamond 

This has been a busy year for The newsletter committee.  Monthly mailing are broken down as such,  USPS mailings  ~65,  Monthly 

newsletter Email mailing through our mail service  ~ 1404.  Average cost  for USPS $2.60 a mailing.  The newsletter team assist-

ed in many other eBlast and special mailings to distribute club information through out the year. I want to recognize and thank 

the team members who made this possible. For without them this would not have been possible.  The team comprised of Neil 

Diamond, Marlene Diamond, and Pati Leo.   

No Reports  

President, Vice-President, Safety & Security, Building & Grounds, IT, Legislative, Youth 
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Annual Board of Director Reports for 2020 

2020 Secretary Report 

Duane Wilhelm 

Those that have passed this year: 
Anthony  Messner age 66,  died Feb 8, 2020  Died while pheasant hunting.  Member since 2013 
Tom Stelter  age77   Died Sept 17, 2020  died of covid-19, member since 2003, very devoted to the club and  
      Used a lot of his time and money to make improvements. 
John Ruffing age 78  Died Oct 4, 2020 ,  died of cancer. Member since 1979  Was program director of three position rifle events. 
Tom Caswell  age 70  Died Sept 28, 2020  died suddenly of natural causes.   
Please join me in a moment of silence for those members that passed  this year. 
 
Total Membership: 1402;  Total Honorary 91; Total R75: 289 
 Honorary plus Rule 75 is 378  which represents 27 percent of the membership  
 
In addition there are fixed positions that reduce the manpower. 
Total BOD: 14;  Total Advisors:6; Total Program Advisors 16 
Membership dues for 2020   is $125 for members; Honorary and Board pay   $62.50:  
Dues must be paid by January 13, 2021 after that a late fee of $50  

2020 Treasurer Report 

Bill Gacki 

OGC is ending 2020 in a strong financial position similar to the way the club ended 2019.  Almost a year ago this was discussed in 
detail at the annual meeting.  In addition to membership fees the primary revenue generating activities at the club are range pass-
es when open to the public, trap range fees and revenue from third parties using the classroom facilities for training.  All in, 2020 
so far is running slightly ahead of 2019.  A few major points should be mentioned: 

 After the year ends, we of course will produce complete financial statements.  As has always been the case, the financial state-
ments will be available for review by any member in good standing.  Due to COVID, we shall do this in a safe manner.   

 To ensure continued financial strength please send in your 2021 membership dues as soon as you can. 

 Looking ahead to 2021 the club will be in a good position to resume the capital investment program that the Board slowed 
down in 2020.  There will be investment activity in ADA compliance, general upgrade of the property and specific facilities, 
security and IT. 

 The bill payment and expense reimbursement processes developed in 2020 due to COVID will continue.  Under the revised 
approach bills are being paid more frequently than in prior years (four times a month vs. two).  Should you have reimburse-
ments to claim please turn your paperwork in to the office of the General Manager.  

 2020 Chief Match Director Report 

Tom Acheson 

While not a record setting year, it turned out to not be as bad as could have been forecasted due to the impact of the 
Covid 19 virus influences. 

Some match dates were cancelled but the late May Glock match was re-scheduled for later in the year. In preparation for 
the event I communicated with a club lawyer to identify our “capacity”. I did some calculations to establish the square foot-
age of the portions of the property that would be used. Following the State’s “math model”, we determined that our event 
capacity is limited to (234) people at the match at any one time. Reflecting back on previous year’s attendance levels, we 
estimated that the total headcount at any one time was about 150-160 people at the Glock event. Our confidence in conduct-
ing a properly Covid 19 compliant event was strong. The State’s maximum allowed population at an event was (250) people 
but it is not clear if that pertains to indoor only or all events. So we erred on the conservative side, knowing we are outdoors 
but guessing the State’s (250) is for indoor gatherings. 

As we progressed through late spring and early summer, virus mitigation efforts were a point of focus for our match di-
rectors.  

Although not a priority in conducting our match program, the financial aspect of 2020 reflects the influences of the virus. 
The net income from our collection of (10) competitive shooting events (excludes shotgun and high school activities) was 
down 33.1 % compared to 2019. 

We formed a SBDT (Shooting Bench Design Team) to look at optimizing the design of the new shooting benches that will 
eventually be placed on the 100-yard line. That work is ongoing. Our team includes Jim Trunzo, Ron Kohner, Tom O’Mara, 
Dean Cody, John Richards, Loren Barber and myself. 

Right now each match director is working on putting their 2021 match dates together. 



2020 December OGC News Letter                                                                                                                                                            Page-5         

 

Oakdale Gun Club Board Meeting  

                                                                        November 11, 2020 

Meeting opened on ZOOM at 7:30 PM there were 12 Board members and Teresa in attendance.  Not 

present was Tom A and Dan B. 

 

Permit To Carry: Request by 2 instructors to become instructors for PTC at OGC. 

After discussion there was a unanimous vote to approve the addition of the two instructors.’ 
This will bring our instructor count to 8 with 10 as the max.  Tom M to contact them tomorrow. 
 
Newsletter position:  Tom is concerned there is no candidate for the newsletter position.  It is too late to try 
and get a person for the newsletter before the Ballots go out.  Neil indicates he will not leave us high and 
dry in the interim.  Discussion followed about methods to try to get a person for this position. 
Tom indicated we will address this issue in the December meeting. 
 
Election Process:  The President needs to appoint someone to count ballots.  Patrick volunteered to be the 
election judge. He can get anyone else in the club to help him.  Herb, Dave and Daryll volunteered to help 
Patrick process the ballots.  Neil indicated he would also help and the newsletter will not go out in Decem-
ber until the ballots have been counted. 
 
ADA actions: Discussed what we are doing for ADA to date.  We have held up some of the work due to 
Covid and the uncertainty of income this year Tom asked for a summary we have done so far.  Daryll Herb 
and Dean are in charge of the projects. Daryll has tentative costs for ADA and safety and building and 
grounds work to be done.   He also indicated, due to the time of year, there are no contractors available to 
do work. Daryll does have a contractor on his list to get rolling next year.  He does have a list of jobs to be 
done. There has been no construction done this year.  Tom Acheson has a list of items to be done to address 
the drainage issues.  The Board will have to look at the jobs to be done and the budget for next year.  Daryll 
indicated he will not be able to address the issues until next year.   He wants to look at all the work to be 
done and be sure when work is done that all items are addressed when there is equipment available.  Tom 
M would like the committee of Daryll, Herb, Dean, Tom A. and Patrick to get together and address the pro-
jects, and the cost and timing. 
 
Directors yearly Activity:  Tom Mader wanted all the Directors to submit their yearly activity report. Neil 
has set the deadline for these reports to him by December 1. 
 
Shut down club early: Looking at 7 more days of operation at the club.  Several RSO’s are scheduled for 
this time.  It would be a hassle to close the range now.   We will continue to have the club open till the 
end of this year’s schedule.  Several members have called to cancel their time due to Covid.  All  
RSO’s working in the club house has to wear masks.  Discussion followed on the Covid issue with RSO 
Duty.  If the RSO cannot wear a mask due to health problems they cannot work in the clubhouse.  This will 
follow the guidelines set by the Governor. 
 
COVID 19: Teresa has the authority to release RSO’s from duty due to Covid 19 issue.  Duane will 
handle the membership covid issues with service time.  
 
Lloyd Security: Patrick has met with Lloyd’s President and others on the range to go over the camera op-
eration on the ranges.  They went thru the entire ranges and a solution to our camera problem is coming.  
We may need to spend some money to add cameras and have a solution by the end of the year. 
 

Motion to adjourn Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM  

Duane Wilhelm, Secretary, OGC 



2020 December OGC News Letter                                                                                                                                                            Page-6         

 
  OGC 2020 CONTACT  LIST  

  Board of Directors ** = Club Officer,  *= Executive Committee 

** President Tom Mader President@oakdalegunclub.org   

** Vice President   VP@oakdalegunclub.org   

** Secretary Duane Wilhelm Secretary@oakdalegunclub.org (651) 439-9201 

** Treasurer Bill Gacki Treasurer@oakdalegunclub.org (651) 895-0945 

* Chief Instructor Charley Ames Chiefinstructor@oakdalegunclub.org (651) 430-2761 

* Chief Match Tom Acheson Match@oakdalegunclub.org   

* Safety & Security Patrick McNeil Security@oakdalegunclub.org (651) 226-1580 

  Building & Grounds Dean Cody Grounds@oakdalegunclub.org (612)-618-3491 

  IT Tom Etzel IT@oakdalegunclub.org (612) 293-6756 

  Long Range Planning Herb Owen Planning@oakdalegunclub.org (651) 470-6217 

  Legislative David Duepner OGC.Legislative@gmail.com (651) 968-4642 

  Marketing & PR Gail Angone chicagosissy@comcast.net (651) 443-6276 

  Newsletter Neil Diamond Newsletter@oakdalegunclub.org  

  Trap  Daryll Olson oakdalegunclubtrap@gmail.com (612) 845-0382 

  Youth Dan Burkhart Youth@oakdalegunclub.org   

  Board Staff       

  General Manager Teresa Reiter GM@oakdalegunclub.org (651) 354-5544 

  Board Advisors       

  Accounting Gary Gunderson garyg@hgcpas.com (651) 271-0656 

  Brass Mike Dimmick drhspecialty@hotmail.com (651) 605-5683 

  Environmental Loren Barber loren.barber.jr@gmail.com (651) 770-6887 

  Insurance Pete Cavanaugh plcav@aol.com (651) 578-1146 

  Store Richard Sheffler rsheffler1@msn.com   

  Vending Scott Tesch   (651) 307-0422 

  Program Directors       

  All Trap Operations Dayll Olson oakdalegunclubtrap@gmail.com (612) 845-0382 

  CBA Benchrest Tom Acheson achesontom@hotmail.com (651) 770-3219 

  CMP Military Rifle Tom O'Mara tomara@enclos.com (612)-810-8701 

  CMP Liaison Charley Ames amesmech@hotmail.com (651) 439-4345 

  Glock Match Jim Finch Jefinch@hotmail.com (651) 303-0331 

  IHMSA Silhouette Mike Dougherty countofm7@msn.com (952) 201-9977 

  MAFTA Airgun John Ross john.ross510@yahoo.com (651) 447-3160 

  NRA Bulllseye 2700 Kent Edwards kredwards3747@me.com (651) 343-6928 

  Olympic Free Pistol Karl Studt karl.studt@gmail.com (612) 928-1491 

  Postal Match Don Nelson donjnelson@icloud.com (612) 616-9392 

  Schuetzen Rifle Les Westberg wsamwest@aol.com (612) 741-0459 

  Three Position Rifle Denis LaCroix   (651) 488-2615 

  Three Position Rifle (co-Dir) John Ruffing Slruffing04@yahoo.com (651) 731-1714 

  Trap - Novice - Wed Dennis Milotsky peasnoop@aol.com   

  Trap - Open - Thurs Bill Adelmann   (763) 245-2978 

  USPSA Practical Pistol Joe Griffin jmgrif1973@gmail.com (651) 208-8112 

mailto:President@oakdalegunclub.org
mailto:OGC.Legislative@gmail.com
mailto:oakdalegunclubtrap@gmail.com
mailto:drhspecialty@hotmail.com
mailto:plcav@aol.com
mailto:rsheffler1@msn.com
mailto:oakdalegunclubtrap@gmail.com
mailto:Jefinch@hotmail.com
mailto:psbrooks1954@gmail.com
mailto:karl.studt@gmail.com
mailto:donjnelson@icloud.com
mailto:Slruffing04@yahoo.com
mailto:peasnoop@aol.com
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THE 2020 POSTAL MATCH WINNING SCORES  
 

THE POSTAL MATCH SCORES FOR THE 2020 COMPETITION HAVE BEEN COMPILED, AND ONCE AGAIN, 

OAKDALE GUN CLUB HAS SOME INCREDIBLY PROFICIENT SHOOTERS!  PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT TO 

CONGRATULATE OUR WINNERS WHEN YOU SEE THEM AROUND THE CLUB AND CONSIDER JOINING 

THEM IN THE 2021 POSTAL MATCH. 

 

FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO HAVE NOT YET TRIED THE POSTAL MATCH PLEASE WATCH FOR MORE IN-

FORMATION AND THE ENTRY FORM IN FUTURE ISSUES OF THE OGC NEWSLETTER.  IF YOU HAVE ANY 

QUESTIONS PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CALL:  DON 612-616-9392 OR KEN 651-714-8989. 

 

 

EVENT                                 WINNER                        SCORE           FIREARM/CALIBER 

Handgun Revolver         Kent Edwards                         88                    S&W Model 15                    .38 Spec. 

Handgun Semi-Auto      Kent Edwards                         93xxxxx        Colt Gold Cup Natl. Mat.  .45 

Handgun Rimfire           Kent Edwards                         93x                 Nelson Conversion            .22 

Handgun Unlimited      Linda Ruffing                          93x                 Thompson Contender      .30 Herrett 

Lever Action Scope       Ken Nelson                              90x                 Marlin 336                            .35 Rem. 

Rimfire Rifle                  Mike Landers                           93xxx            Marlin 2000L                       .22 

Hunting Rifle Scope      Peter Ohman                            97xxx            Valor Precision                   .270 Win. 

Hunting Rifle Iron         Linda Ruffing                          97xxx             Parker-hale 1200              .308 

Varmint Rifle Scope      Linda Ruffing                          96xxxx          Dakota Varmint                 .204 Ruger 

Varmint Rifle Iron         John Ruffing                            97xx              Savage 110                            .308 

Black Powder Ctg.         Jeff Odmark                              8                     1874 Shiloh Sharp Hartford .45-70   

 

Many thanks to the OGC Members who participated in the Postal Match during the 2020 season.   

 

Ken and I encourage all members to take a look at the new Postal Match 2021, which will be appearing in the OGC 

Newsletter early next year. 

Regards, 

Don & Ken Nelson     

Ramblings 

NOTE: The above listing is provided as a courtesy for members to reference. It is the members responsibility to check the event calendar 

on the website for current scheduling before coming to the range.  Website URL is “www.oakdalegunclub.org”.  Questions or concerns 

should be directed to the Vice President in charge of scheduling or To Mader who is filling VP role temporally. 

 Date Time Event Title 
Class 
Room 

25 Yd 
Range 

50 Yd 
Range 

100 Yd 
range 

200 M 
Range 

Comp 
Range 

Trap 
Fields 

Short Range 

                      

Dec 11 (Fri) 8 am - 4 pm Permit to Carry Class (Charchenko) x             3-4 pm 

Dec 12 (Sat) 8 am - 2 pm Permit to carry class (Prail) x             1-2 pm 

Dec 13 (Sun) 8 am - 4 pm Permit to Carry Class (Charchenko) x             3-4 pm 

Dec 18 (Fri) 9 am - 4 pm Permit to carry class (Rosand) x             3-4 pm 

Dec 19 (Sat) 8 am - 6 pm Permit to Carry Class (Maravalas) x             2-3 pm 

Dec 11 (Fri) 8 am - 4 pm Permit to Carry Class (Charchenko) x             3-4 pm 

Dec 11 (Fri) 3 pm - 6pm Permit to Carry Class (Johannsen) x             3-4 pm 

 2021 EVENT SCHEDULE       

Jan 02 (Sat) 9 am - 4 pm Permit to carry class (Rosand) x             3-4 pm 

Jan 09 (Sat) 3 pm - 6pm Permit to Carry Class (Johannsen) x             3-4 pm 

Jan 10 (Sun) 8 am - 4 pm Permit to Carry Class (Charchenko) x             3-4 pm 

Jan 11 (Mon) 9 am - 4 pm Permit to carry class (Rosand) x             3-4 pm 

RANGE RAMBLING—EVENTS 



2020 December OGC News Letter                                                                                                                                                            Page-9         

 

Want to sell or buy something… or just have a need?...       

Submit your AD by Dec 23rd to  Newsletter@oakdalegunclub.org.   Please include the word ‘AD’ in subject line..  
Include your email address/phone # and full Name for contact information.  The ad will run 1 month and must be 
renewed each month.  Include wording for each ad as you want it to appear. Attach 1 Lo-Res picture as separate file. 
Multiple Pictures use is space dependent. Ads maybe reformatted to fit available space. Pictures will be resized and 
resolution reduced to minimize file size.. ~Thank you for advertising~ 

 ——Classified Ads— 

OGC STORE  IS OPEN 
OGC Store is doing the best it can to provide ammo.  Unfortu-
nately if Magtech doesn’t have any to give us we won’t have 
any. Some of our orders are based on what we sold last year 
and we are about 500% over our sales of last year.  Due to this 
we are being rationed ammo. We have to ration our sales to 
members and the public.  We will be getting more ammo but do 
not know how much or when. Thanks for understanding the 
problem.  OGC Store Management Inquiries to Richard Sheffler 
at rsheffler1@msn.com, 651-983-6171 CELL PHONE  

FOR SALE: OGC Range Brass 

NOTE:   Range Brass Inventory changes frequently. 

Check with Mike Dimmick for availability. 

The Range Brass team has sorted brass for sale. 

The current $:  members is $ 1.50 lb, non-members is $ 2.00 lb. 

  Please contact Mike Dimmick with your request and questions.   

Mike can be reached at (651) 605-5683   

or email at drhspecialty@hotmail.com 

 

Wanted to Buy 

Looking for a used TC Contender 14-16” 30-30 barrel, 14-

20” .357 or a 10-16” 10mm barrel.  

Contact Ted Johnson  @ TJohnsonMBRB@gmail.com 

Wanted to Buy 

Would like to purchase a single shot 20 ga shotgun to help 

teach my grandchild to hunt.    

Contact Tom Grahek   Jackson_46@live.com to let me 

know.   

FOR SALE: 

*.12ga.Magnum pump, Ducks Unlimited Wildfowl CZ 612, 

Full camo, 26" barrel, 3 1/2" chamber, incl. choke 

tubes.  NEW in box..$425.00 

 

*.12ga SxS, 28" barrels, 2 3/4" chamcer, Sears & Roebuck 

Model 101.1701c (Fox)...$300.00 

Contact Skip  (651) 770-7199,  Email:  peasnoop@aol.com 

 FOR SALE: 

"Vortex Razor AMG UH-1 (gen 1) holographic sight. Like 

new condition, lifetime warranty from Vortex. Comes with 

original packaging. Asking $300. 

 

Rainier Arms 18" AR-15 match-grade barrel. This has a .223 

Wylde chamber (shoots 5.56x45 and .223), 1:8 twist, a heavy 

SPR contour, rifle-length gas system, and a bead-blasted 

stainless finish. I put maybe 200 rounds through it, but 

decided I wanted something shorter and lighter. The rifle-

length gas system shoots very smoothly. Asking $180 for the 

barrel, or $230 with a Geissele Super gas block + gas tube. 

Contact Dan Taylor:  

dbtayl@gmail.com or text 651-500-1366" 

FOR SALE: 

FOR SALE: S&W Model 317, Air Lite, .22, 8 shot, 3” bbl, 

with Key Lock, in box.  Excellent Condition, $475.00 

cash.  

Buyer must have CURRENT MN PERMIT TO CARRY 

A PISTOL and/or WI CONCEALED CARRY 

LICENSE and CURRENT MN or WI Drivers License.   

Contact: BMARAVEL1@GMAIL.COM 

mailto:rsheffler1@msn.com
mailto:TJohnsonMBRB@gmail.com
mailto:Jackson_46@live.com
mailto:peasnoop@aol.com
mailto:dbtayl@gmail.com
mailto:BMARAVEL1@GMAIL.COM


2020 December OGC News Letter                                                                                                                                                            Page-10         

 

 ——Classified Ads— 

FOR SALE: CALL DUANE 651-439-9201 

 
FOR SALE:  

Governor's Signature Edition NWTF-1999 Turkey Call 

New, never used turkey call is third edition and 1 of 200.  Includes sheath with belt loop.  Asking $75.00 or will trade for .22 

RF rifle. 

Contact Bill Katula at (507) 313 

9747 or wdk@katula.com 

TYPE RIFLE CAL SERIAL NO SCOPE BARREL price 

BOLT GLENFIELD SINGLE SHOT 22S,L,LR NONE TASCO 3X9 22" $120.00 

BOLT BRITISH ENFIELD MK1 1941 303 C18770 OPEN 22 $300.00 

BOLT REMINGTON MDL 783 270 RM20548F NICON 3X9   $300.00 

Auto Mossberg 252kb 22LR       $160.00 

Auto Mossberg mdl152 22LR       $150.00 

Break Rossi 22Lr/410     2 barrels $175.00 

   SHOTGUN           

Bolt Mossberg  mdl 185 D-B 20ga       $150.00 

  Remington 1100 LT20 20ga N173472K mod choke VR 28"  $675.00 

  Winchester model 24 20ga 23389 Double bl  M/IC 26" $675.00 

  HANDGUN           

revolver S&W mdl 17-8  10 shot revolver 22lr cal 7514 open  box 10shot 6" $925.00 

Auto Ruger MKIII  competition target  22lr 227-65522 open box rail 5 1/2" $475.00 

  BLACK POWDER GUNS           

BP 
CVA ECLIPSE HUNTER 0 1-32 
TWIST 50 61-13-069809-99 OPEN  in-line 24 $200.00 

BP TRADITIONS OZARK HAWKEN 54 14-13-032397-99 OPEN 26 $150.00 

BP TRADITIONS KENTUCKY  1.66 50 13-006178 OPEN full wood 33/1/2 $200.00 

BP  CVA   50 0080041 OPEN 32 $175.00 

BP TRADITIONS OZARK HAWKEN 1:48 50 14-13-032106-99 OPEN 26 $150.00 

BP   Cylinder pietta 44   needs  bluing   $50.00 

         AIR GUNS           

AIR GAMO SILENT CAT 1250 177 04-1C-010606-15     $120.00 

AIR PCP HATSAN 200BAR  AT44-10 25 121220493 SIMMONS 3X9   $350.00 

AIR Gamo pistol p25 blowback co2 177       $30.00 

AIR  Gamo pistol p85 blow co2 .177   red dot   $35.00 

AIR PUMP BENJAMIN  FOR HATSAN   C0914 for 3000psi pump   $125.00 

  OTHER           

press Lee hand press single die         $40.00 

stock Boyd 17d stock and forearm new   unknown fit  for shotgun   $20.00 

mount 3/8 inch groved receiver weaver     1inch scope mount   $15.00 

book Weapons history of arm     DK  www.dk.com   $20.00 

mag Remington 783  xtra magazine 270       $20.00 

scope center point air gun         $15.00 

rings 22 scope 1inch         $10.00 

package  rings and base ??     1 inch scope   $10.00 

lots of .177, .22 and .25 boxes of pellets.  Cheap.     

box of 15 12 ga 3inch rifled slugs $10.00   4 boxes 16ga rifled slugs 5 per box $4.00 per box     

  AMMO  CANS           

   w/2 pouch belt 7 ammo can 7.62X54R     98 rds $58.00 

  w/strip clips and ammo can 8mm     250rds $260.00 

  Boxes of 20 in ammo can 7.62X39     920rds $345.00 

  boxes of 50 and ammo can 30 carb     635rds $460.00 

  cans in 8rd en block clips 30-06     336rds $270.00 

  5 rd en block clips 30-06     25rds $20.00 

  empty clips with ammo can 30-06     30 clips $38.0 
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OGC BUSINESS CLASSIFIED 

   PLACE YOUR AD ON THIS PAGE  Send an email to Newsletter@oakdalegunclub.org for details. 

MN Permit to Carry & WI LCCW Classes 

Multi-State Classes Held At OGC  

Saturday, Dec 19, 2020 

 
Students must confirm attendance with Bill” 

612-325-7836 (c) or BMARAVEL1@GMAIL.COM  

NRA  & USCCA Certified Instructor 

Note: We recommend you start shooting 5 minutes after 8 am to make sure you do not start too early. We recommend you stop shooting 5 

minutes before the stated time above. This will ensure we operate with in the Custom User Permit we have from Lake Elmo. 

Shooting Time starts at 8 am Daily (Mon - Sun) 
4:00pm Tues Dec 8th thru Thurs Dec 31st 

  2021    

4:00pm Fri Jan. 1st thru Mon Jan. 4th  

4:15pm Tues Jan. 5th thru Sun Jan. 17th 

4:30pm Mon Jan. 18th thru Thurs Jan. 28th 

4:45pm Fri Jan. 29th thru Sun Feb. 7th 

5:00pm Mon Feb. 8th thru Thurs Feb.18th 

5:15pm Fri Feb. 19th thru Sun Feb. 28th 

5:30pm Mon March 1st thru Fri March 12th 
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Oakdale Gun Club 

10386 North 10th Street 

Lake Elmo, MN 55042 


